
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your 

participation in the recent [City Festival Name] held on [Date]. Your presence and contribution 

greatly enriched the experience for everyone involved. 

As we strive to improve and enhance future events, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would love to know your thoughts about the festival, 

the activities, and any suggestions you might have. 

Please take a few moments to fill out our feedback form by following this link: [Feedback Form 

Link]. Your responses will be kept confidential and will solely be used for the purpose of 

improving future festivals. 

Thank you once again for being a part of [City Festival Name]. We look forward to your 

feedback and hope to see you next year! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


